Laura Crawford

From:

Philip Christie

Sent:

23 June 2021 12:43

To:

Planning

Cc:

Philip Christie

Subject:

Fw: BALLYCASTE SHARED CAMPUS LAO1/2020/0561/F

Attachments:

Cross and Passion shared campus 1.jpeg; Cross and Passion shared campus

2.jpeg.jpeg

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

PHILIP CHRISTIE

Planning Office RECEIVED

2 3 JUN 2021

File No..... Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council

From: Philip Christie

Sent: 23 June 2021 12:30

Grans

@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk

@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk

@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>;

@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>

Cc: Philip Christie

Subject: BALLYCASTE SHARED CAMPUS LAO1/2020/0561/F

Dear Planners

In light of the attached information, I wish to request that this item is withdrawn from this month's Planning Committee agenda. Given that Philip Irwin Director - Investment and Infrastructure and head of the Shared Campus and lead Civil Servant in this application has agreed to meet us to discuss the Heritage element it would be very important and fair to have this meeting first prior to the planning meeting. You will note that we asked for the meeting with Mr Irwin on the 27/5/2021 but he was on leave and only replied on the 18/6/2021. In these circumstances it would not be appropriate to have it on the agenda today and I want to put this information and facts to you for record.

Many thanks and best regards.

PHILIP CHRISTIE.

RE: BALLYCASTLE SHARED EDUCATION CAMPUS PROJECT

@education-ni.gov.uk> Irwin, Philip

Fri 18/06/2021 14:21

To: Philip Christie @education-ni.gov.uk> Cc: Ross, Pauline

Philip,

Apologies for the delay in responding – I have been on leave over the past few weeks.

I would be happy to attend a meeting with yourself and Brian to discuss the project. I would suggest it would also be helpful to have representatives of the two schools at the meeting.

Given the preference for a face to face meeting, I would suggest that a meeting at one of the schools in Ballycastle would be easiest.

Pauline,

Could you please liaise with Philip to find some suitable dates and then speak with the schools to agree the date and venue. (I'll forward the contact details at the schools separately.)

Best Regards,

Philip.

PHILIP IRWIN **DIRECTOR - INVESTMENT AND INFRASTRUCTURE**

Telephone: 028 9127 9574

Mobile:

From: Philip Christie

Sent: 27 May 2021 11:02

@education-ni.gov.uk> To: Irwin, Philip

Cc: Philip Christie

Subject: BALLYCASTLE SHARED EDUCATION CAMPUS PROJECT

Dear Philip,

My name is Philip Christie a past pupil of Cross and Passion College (CPC) Ballycastle (1963 to 1969). Myself and Brian Molloy (Chairperson of The Friends Of Ballycastle Museum (FoBM) and also past pupil of CPC would like an opportunity to meet you to discuss the above project. It would be our preference to have a social distance face to face meeting with you rather than a zoom meeting if that was suitable?

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Best regards.

PHILIP CHRISTIE

Planning Office RECEIVED 2 3 JUN 2021 File No. Causeway Coast and

Glens Borough Council

From: Ross, Pauline @education-ni.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 June 2021 18:08

To: Philip Christie

Cc: Irwin, Philip @education-ni.gov.uk>

Subject: BALLYCASTLE SHARED EDUCATION CAMPUS PROJECT

Mr Christie

Philip is available on the following dates at present:

29th June – pm

30th June – am

2nd July – am and pm

6th July – pm

7th July – am and pm

8th July – am and pm

9th July – am and pm

Regards

Pauline

PS/Philip Irwin

From: Irwin, Philip

Sent: 18 June 2021 14:21

To: Philip Christie

Cc: Ross, Pauline @education-ni.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: BALLYCASTLE SHARED EDUCATION CAMPUS PROJECT

Philip,

Apologies for the delay in responding - I have been on leave over the past few weeks.

I would be happy to attend a meeting with yourself and Brian to discuss the project. I would suggest it would also be helpful to have representatives of the two schools at the meeting.

Planning Office RECEIVED

2 3 JUN 2021

File No. Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council